A community committed to academic and personal success for every student



MEMO TO: BOARD MEMBERS

DR. SARAH RISS

FROM: DR. DIANE MOORE

DATE: APRIL 24, 2015

RE: FOOD SERVICE UPDATE

Theresa Boettler, Food Service Director, will provide a food service update to the board during the April 27 meeting. This update will review the new online breakfast and lunch menus (you may review this new format in advance of the meeting by going to this link: http://webster.nutrislice.com/).

In addition, Chartwell's staff will discuss opportunities to promote healthy choices within our schools. The district has also invited a Hixson student, Molly Nash, who completed a school assignment last month to advocate for vegetarian choices. We will update the board regarding Molly's assignment and the outcome.

Please do not hesitate to contact me if you have any questions.